
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students,       Date : 20/07/2022 

The school is detailed as an examination centre for conducting REET 

EXAM-2022. The school building will be acquired from 21/07/2022 

(Thursday) to 24/07/2022 (Sunday) by the District Administration for 

smooth functioning of the REET Exam – 2022. 

Therefore the school will remain closed from 21/07/2022 (Thursday) to 

24/07/2022 (Sunday) for all the students. 

Note: The Periodic Test-I (Classes :Nursery to X) and Quarterly Exam 

(Class : XII) will be commenced from 25th July 2022 as per given 

schedule. The Exam will be conducted during the school hours.  

  

PRINCIPAL 


